@ embeddedworld North America
Exhibition&Conference
Austin, Texas
October 8-10, 2024

Name of Attendee:

Date of Birth:

Passport Number:

Passport Date of Issue:
Passport Date of Expiration:

RE: Invitation to attend the 2024 embedded world North America

Dear ,
You are cordially invited to attend the 2024 embedded world North America, to be held October 8 -10, 2024 at the
Austin Convention Center in Austin, Texas USA. We are very pleased to welcome you at our event.

You can also contact the Commercial Section of the American Embassy or Consulate in your area. Please be
aware that you will be responsible for any and all expenses that you will incur during your visit to the United States.

We need to remind you that in order to enter the United States, you will need to obtain a visa for this purpose. We
encourage you to contact the Consular Section of the Embassy or Consulate near your location to determine how
to apply and the likely time required for the process of visa issuance to be accomplished. Please be aware that we
have no influence over the issue of a visa.

We suggest that you apply for a visa at least three (3) months prior to the Show in order to avoid any problems. A
list of consular offices is available online at http://travel.state.gov/content/visas/english.html

Please note that this invitation is extended to you based upon your intention to register as a participant in the 2024
embedded world North America. You may be required to provide proof of your registration with a copy of this
invitation when applying for your visa.

When you travel to the United States, we suggest that upon entry, you carry a copy of your planned itinerary,
including not only your visit to our trade show, but also any follow-on business or vacation plans you may have.
The Immigration and Naturalization Officer at your port of entry will determine the approved duration of your visit.
Itis therefore in your best interest to let the officer know of your plan to seek approval for the full duration of your
planned visit in the United States.

In case of additional questions, you may contact the Embassy or Consulate.
We look forward to welcoming you to our embedded world North America 2024!!
Sincerely,

Betty Evans
embedded world North America 2024 Exhibition and Events Manager



